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The February issue of the MPLA Newsletter will be published shortly after the board 

meeting next week to feature special promotions that may come out of the meeting.   

 

Reminder:  I depend on state reps and board members to send state information and 

photos for the "Around the Region" section and would love to have submissions from 

every state for every issue! 

 

Question for discussion:  As long as I can remember the bi-monthly issues of the 

Newsletter have been identified for just the month published (February, April, June, 

August, October, December).  Would there be any advantage to have them identified for 

two months?  (Feb-Mar; April-May; June-July; Aug-Sept; Oct-Nov; Dec-Jan).  This 

would not change the volume and issue numbers. 

 

Next deadline for the April issue is March 1.   

 

Thank you for all your submissions and photos! 

 

 Judy 

 

Judy Zelenski 

MPLA Newsletter Editor 

editor@mpla.us 
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